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Dear Members of ARCOM,

I am writing to express my dissatisfaction with the proposed plans for 110 Seagate Road.  The architectural style,
Euro Modern, Pueblo Style, ??? could not be more dissimilar to the rest of the neighborhood.  I urge you to reject
the current plans, see Jeff Smith and Katy Amling’s  letter, sent to  ARCOM separately.

I encourage you to consider a future plan which is more in keeping with cohesiveness of this very special
neighborhood.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and your time spent on this important topic.

Beat Regards,
Joanne Paladino
148 Seagate Road
Palm Beach FL, 33480
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